
-----Original Message----- 
From: SUSAN FANELLI  
Sent: September 20, 2022 8:36 AM 
To: Town Clerks <TownClerk@oakville.ca> 
Cc: Vicki Tytaneck <vicki.tytaneck@oakville.ca>; Jeff Knoll <jeff.knoll@oakville.ca> 
Subject: Library Board 
 
SECURITY CAUTION: This email originated from outside of The Town of Oakville. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
It has been brought to my attention that as a Library Board member I cannot be employed by the Town 
of Oakville. 
I would like to request that the Board authorize a resolution to allow me to miss three consecutive 
Library Board meetings. 
 
Thank you 
 
Susan Fanelli 
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